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WWW. MHWClub.com 

September 2021 

September 
Friday, Sept 17th  11:30am 

Lunch Bunch 
Kristopher Sports Bar 

Outdoor Dining 
Evite to follow 

 
**Tuesday Sept 21st 7pm 

Annual Fashion Show  
Emerald Lake Golf Club 

9750 Tournament Dr, Matthews, 

NC 28104  

Evite to follow 
 

October 
Monday. Oct 11th  7pm 

Candidate Forum 
Location TBD 

 
Tuesday, October 26th  

11:30am 
Membership Tea 

Pine Lake Country Club 
$10/member 

 

November 
Monday, Nov. 8th– 7pm 

Monthly Meeting 
MH Town Hall 

 
Wednesday, Nov 17th 11:30 

Lunch Bunch 
Location TBD 

 

February 
Save the Date 

Thursday, Feb 24th  
Sip, Savor,Support Fundraiser 

PineLake Country Club 

 

**  date change 

Annual Fashion Show 

Announcements 
Our Annual Fashion Show will be hosted by Chico’s Stonecrest and we are having open calls for 6 

models to participate wearing 2 outfits.  Our models need to be available on Tuesday, Sept 14th 
or Wednesday, Sept 15th for fitting appointments at the Chico’s Stonecrest location.  Interested 
members should contact Marilyn Fargo at 716-867-7780 no later than Tuesday Sept 7th. 

Please make a note that our kickoff meeting/
fashion show, will be hosted at a new venue 
this year. 
 
We have secured The View Ballroom at  
Emerald Lakes Golf Club, 9750 Tournament Dr, 
Matthews, NC 28104.  This venue has a capac-
ity to hold 250 guests for a dinner event.  This will allow us to spread the tables further apart to 
accommodate our membership.  Due to scheduling challenges, this event will take place on Tues-
day, Sept 21st at 7pm with doors opening at 6:30pm. Evites will go out the first week of Sep-
tember.                                        

                                        Activities taking place at Fashion Show Meeting 
 
Collection of  items for Sunflower Café mission  - see page 3  

Wine Basket raffle in lieu of our 50/50 raffle–  6 tickets/$5 or 1 ticket/$1  - see page 4 
Wine Class for 20 Raffle for all members paying 2021-22 dues prior to Sept 6th. See page 7 
Membership Tea Tickets Members $10  non-members $25—see page 3 
Members Pictures for Directory—see page 4 
 

The 4th Annual Town of Mint Hill “ Scarecrow Decorating Contest” will be held 
October 1-31, 2021.  MHWC will create a scarecrow and put it on display out-
side the Town Hall for the month of October.  The name of the MHWC Scare-
crow, this year, will be called “ The Enchanted Princess”. Members are encour-
aged to vote for our display during the month of October.  More information 
and website pictures will follow.  If you are interested in helping create this 
vignette, please contact Marilyn Fargo, at 716-867-7780. 

Last Year’s Display 

Pop-Up Christmas Shop  -  We are looking to support our  creative members this 

year  by providing a couple of tables for the Annual Christmas Pop-Up shopping 

experience on Town Hall circle.  Several ladies who make greeting cards, as well 

as Christmas décor and hostess gifts have already agreed to participate.  We are 

looking for a few more ladies to join us.   Bakers are needed, handmade orna-

ments, etc, we would love for you to join us. - The more, the merrier. -  If inter-

ested, please contact Andree West  (508-241-4026)  or Marilyn Fargo (716-867-

7780) no later than  Sept 15th with your idea.  60% will go to the member, 40% 

to MHWC.  More details to follow in the coming months. 



Message from  Co-Presidents 
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We are so excited to start a new year with our September Meeting of the Mint Hill Women's Club. The season 
changes in just a few weeks and it brings back the hint of chilly weather to come, and the changing colors of leaves. 
We are starting off our Fall season with our first General Meeting on TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2021. The yearly 
Fashion Show by Chico's of Stonecrest will be held at Emerald Lake Golf Club. Chico's will have 12 new Fall outfits to 
be modeled. A big thanks to the store Manager, Melinda Schindler. She has selected some "Great" outfits from cas-
ual to dressy. It's going to be an exciting one, so please do your best to be there!!! After the Fashion Show, by 
Chico's, we will have light finger foods and drinks. While everyone is snacking, we will have our General Membership 
Meeting.   Note: We have to be out of Emerald Lake by 9:00 pm.  
 
We are so proud to WELCOME 22 New Members to the Mint Hill Women's Club!!!  Get to know each new member 
by introducing yourself and making them feel welcome. It is always hard joining a new organization and getting to 
know names, and to learn about the activities we offer. We hope you all will enjoy our Club. A NEW Member Recep-
tion will be held in October, Evite to follow. 
 
Through the summer months we have held Board meetings, Lunch Bunch, and Game Nights. In May, our luncheon 
was held at Olde Sycamore Clubhouse where 14 ladies enjoyed lunch on their outside patio. June, we met at MI 
Pueblo, Mexican restaurant. July Lunch Bunch was held at Angela's Restaurant. We had a good time catching up and 
enjoying the luscious Italian food. June, July, and August, many of our members attended Game Night. We had a 
packed room playing Mexican Train, Nine Hole Golf, and Rummikub. Many, many of our members love games.  
 
The MHWC has re-joined the Mint Hill Chamber of Commerce. This is an organization of local small businesses and 
non-profits that promote economic development and business activity in Mint Hill. The Chamber encourages a posi-
tive business climate by working with investors, attracting visitors, and creating a strong community. The Executive 
Director is Paige McKinney, a MHWC member. She is a friendly, gracious Southern "Bell" that makes everyone feel 
welcome. She demonstrates her experience in sales and business while engaging the community and people of the 
Mint Hill area. The Chamber's first, monthly, meeting was held at Olde Sycamore on August 17, 2021. Andree West 
and Marilyn Fargo attended and we were glad to meet so many new people. We set up a decorated table of pictures, 
brochures, and Membership applications to highlight the many projects and activities the Mint Hill Women's Club 
provides for its members. We were so excited to sign up several new members. People, also, purchased a Business 
ad in our Membership Directory.  
 
Due to Covid 19 and policy changes, the MHWC will follow the policies set by the venue, Town Hall, or restaurants we 
will be visiting.  
 
Due to Covid restrictions and the Membership enrollment, we might have to hold Special indoor events at "Off Site" 
this year. More information to follow. 
 
As always, Andree and I want to Thank all of our new and old members for your help and support, as we enter our 
new year in September!!! 
 
Sincerely,  

Andree West and Marilyn Fargo 
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Service 
Working with Servant’s Heart, our members donated 
items to fill the backpacks for seven 7th grade stu-
dents at East Lake Middle School.  Thanks to every-
one who participated in the drive. 

Membership Tea 
Dust off your hat or fascinator and come to our  

Membership Tea 
 

Please join us for a celebration of our club. Cheryl Crawford will be selling the 
tickets at the Fashion Show meeting. The cost is $10 Members/ $25 non-
members.  Ticket will not be available at the door the day of the event. The last 
time Cheryl will be selling tickets will be the October Candidate Forum meeting. 
You can contact her at 704-628-5080. 
 
 For 47 years, we have been giving back to the local community .  We are fortunate to still have some of the founding 
members with us today.  We will be  showcasing the  11 members who have participated for more than 36  continuous 
years with our organization.  We will also  get comments from the past presidents that are able to attend. 
 
We will be raffling off the fresh flower/teapot table arrangements as well. 

 
We are in need of china sets to include tea cup, saucer, dinner plate.  Anyone 
who would like to loan us  your china, please contact  Suzanne Maddox  
( 704-488-5399).  We are looking for at least 10 sets of 8 place settings. 
  Each table would have 1 set of china on it. 

Our Service project for the month of September is in conjunction 
with Sunflower Café Outreach program.  This non-profit organiza-
tion works with families and individuals that don’t qualify for gov-
ernment programs, but still struggle to make ends meet.  They are 
currently in need of the following items:  all feminine products, 
personal hygiene products, clothing detergent, and dry shampoos. 
A table will be set up at the Sept . meeting  for your bagged items. 
Thanks, 

      Cheryl Crawford and Kay Major   
              Service Co-Chairs 

     



Welcome New Members 
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Head Shots 
Several ladies have joined our club since the last directory was published.  We need your pictures to add to 
the new directory coming out in November.  You are welcome to send a head shot with solid background for 
us to use.  You can take with your smart phone. Please send to Nancy Crisp via email at ojcrisp@aol.com.   
DO NOT SHRINK THE FILE FOR WEB PAGE, send as original.    
 
Shirley Courter                    Mary Ellen McDonald                       Sherri Taylor 
Amy Goodman                    Lee Thompson                                   Charlotte Elliotte                 
Patricia Mastrovit               Mindy Parman                                   Anastasia Farrell                  
Ann Papais                           Rachael Goodman                             Paige McKinney                                  
Carol Carson                        Dona Phillips                                        Kelly Rose 
Krista Jerkins                       Emma Santana D’Andrea                 Susan Krupa 
Lynn Gallagher                    Susie Laurie                              Sharon Korp 
Sharon Jennings                  Tonya Kerr 
 
We hope to have all these pictures  submitted between now and Tuesday, Sept 21st or taken the night of 
the Fashion Show. 

Mindy Parman                  Kelly Rose                          Lynn Gallagher 
615-594-6198                                       704-277-8638                                      704-807-2388 
mgparman@gmail                     KellyWalkerRose@icloud.com          gallagherlynn58@gmail.com 
 

Susan ( Susie) Laurie         Sharon Korp                        Wanda MCWilliams 
630-404-7449                      918-916-1848                                         980-318-7046 
slaurie911@gmail.com                     sharonkorp@gmail.com              serenitycfc@gmail.com 
 

Monica  Hailey  Sharpe    Sharon Allen                         Sharon Jennings 
704-451-4070                     704-606-5364                                           704-519-5227 
monica@chchemp.com                    Sharon@hstservicesnc.com                   sjennings30219482gmail.com 
 

Tonya Kerr                        Kathy Combs                        Carol Carson  ( correction)  
704-575-5418                                       615-430-3941                                          704-458-4318 
carolinabrokers@msn.com               kcombs@comcast.net                            carolfcarson10@gmail.com 
 

Betsy Brown 
334-661-5843 
mbetsbo@gmail.com 

Michael Buble  
Concert Tickets  

Winner 
 

Thanks to the generosity of 
Kathy Raiano, MHWC was 
able to auction off 2 concert 
tickets. The high bidder at 
$180 was Sarah Fergerson.  
 Congratulations to Sarah! 
We have officially launched 
our fundraising efforts for the 
coming year.. 

 

mailto:ojrispWal.com


Birthdays 

Please contact Pam Dalton, Corresponding Sec-

retary, with information regarding any member 

who needs a Hugs card.  You can email her at 

daltongang123@aol.com 

Hugs 

LUNCH BUNCH and Game Nights 
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Deonna Bandos– Get Well Card 

broken shoulder 
 

Pam Dalton—Sympathy card  

  Death of Mother-in-law 

 
August Game Night brought out 15 ladies 
to play cards and games.  We also had 8 

guests attend our Open House. 

New Asian Cuisine provided the food 
for 16 of our members attending lunch 
Bunch.  As you can see, everyone was 

smiling as they anticipated the lunch  to 
be brought out. 

Ann Litaker 09-10 

Jeannine Kring 09-11 

Bonnie Kramer 09-22 

Amy Goodman 09-23 

Delores  Hurt 09-27 

Toni Rollins 09-27 

Lee Thompson 09-30 

Thank you to Suzanne Maddox and Ginnie Free-
burn for their successful efforts with the Sum-
mer game nights and delicious lunch bunch 
choices. 

Wine Basket for raffle at Fashion Show  - Value $50– includes bottle of  
Cabernet and  4 stemless MHWC wine glasses 



It is truly an honor to be recognized & 

acknowledged alongside these amazing 

women & gifts to the Charlotte commu-

nity & the world! I’m sure that we all 

started with a dream to help others, it 

wasn’t about the accolades, but about the 

ideas and hopes to make the world a bet-

ter place no matter how small the affect. 

Thank you to those who nominated and 

voted for me for believing in my charge 

to impact lives. Together, We Help them 

Ascend! On Thursday August 26th we 

have a virtual fundraiser dance party from 

7-9pm, so please join us as we help break 

the cycle of poverty and homelessness.  

Congratulations to one of our members, Tracey Questell, for being named 

one of Charlotte’s Women of the Year 2021.  Her work  with  Healing Vine 
Harbor, the organization she created, has truly made an impact on our 
community in Charlotte.  I encourage all of you not familiar with Healing 
Vine Harbor to take a moment to look at the website and possibly support 
her efforts in some way.   
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Enrollment is now open  for fiscal year 

2021-22 

 

Please submit your  $20 dues by clicking 

the following link :https://

www.mhwclub.com/store/p3/

Annual_2021-

2022_Membership_Dues.html 

 

Or sending  $20 check to MHWC care of 

Cheryl Reid , 6411 Robin Hollow Rd, 

Mint Hill , 28227. 

Treat your friends, family and fellow wine lovers to a private wine class for up to 20 people in our store’s class-

room. 

 

Total Wine & Moore will host an event that is certain to impress you and your guests.  Taste a variety of our pre-

mium, hand selected wines and discover hidden treasures from the wine region of your choosing.  Your guests 

will enjoy a tour of the land and learn about the famed appellations and grape varietals that make each region 

so unforgettable.  One of our wine experts will present and discuss each delicious wine during your two hour 

class, which can be arranged as a seated class-style or more casual walk-around event.  Total Wine and More 

will provide all necessary stemware and educational handout for tasting notes. 

 

VALUE $500                                                                    Certificate valid until January 1, 2023 

 

We are raffling off a wine class for 

20 people at Total Wine and 

More.  All members as well as new 

members will be automatically 

entered into the drawing pro-

vided you pay your dues between 

now and September 6th.  This 

certificate is valid until January 

1st, 2023.  See details on page 3. 

The drawing will take place at the 

September Fashion Show. You can 

submit your dues online, send a 

check to Cheryl Reid or give your 

money to any of the board mem-

bers prior to that date. 

 
Your odds of winning this prize are better 

than 1 in 100.  Good luck to all of you. 
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